
T OB I N L AK E L E IS UR E 
YO U R SU M M E R HO M E A WA Y F RO M H O M E 

Dear Tobin Lake Leisure Resident, 

We are so excited to welcome you to Tobin Lake Leisure! Whether you’re new or you’ve been here 
since day one, we are always excited to see everyone in the Spring! It is our goal to provide you 
with a relaxing atmosphere where you can enjoy not only exceptional fishing, but also an 
abundance of recreational activities and amenities to make your summer memorable. If this is 
your first year at Tobin Lake Leisure, please contact Amy at 306-873-8565 for instructions on 
having your power connected. 

Attached please find your contract for the 2024 camping season. Please complete all information, 
sign it and return to us with full payment by April 30th. Please feel free to make an extra copy to keep for 
your records. Also included is a copy of the Rules and Regulations. Please read through it carefully 
as the information is very important. If you have any questions please give us a call. 

Although most of you already have purchased a shed, if you haven’t & would like one, please 
indicate so on your contract so that we can have one available for you for at a cost of 
$1650 + GST for a total of $1831.50. If you decide not to renew your contract in the future, the shed 
must remain on the site and we will refund you 75% of the purchase price. 

Although we hit some setbacks last year, Roger has been working hard over the winter to get 
things finished up & we are on target to have the boat launch operational when fishing opens in 
May. More information will follow regarding our grand opening event which will take place on the 
May long weekend. Please be advised that one TLL Seasonal Boat Launch Pass is included in your 
Seasonal fees. Additional passes will be available at a cost of $250 per season, $100 per week 
and $25 per day. 

During the last camping season, we collected just over $2400 worth of recyclables. These funds 
are used for upkeep & additional features at the playground. We will once again be collecting cans 
and bottles placed in the 2 blue bins between the red garbage bins. At this time, we are only 
collecting cans and bottles accepted by Sarcan. No cardboard, plastic, soup cans etc.(please 
recycle those items at home) In order to continue with the recycling program it is very important that no 
garbage be placed in the recycling bins & that all cans & bottles be put in large clear bags and tied prior to 
placing them in the bins. Please rinse out bottles and remove caps prior to bagging them, preferably in 
large clear bags. Your 
contribution to this cause is greatly appreciated and will certainly make a difference in the 
playground for years to come. 

 

 

 



As mentioned in the rules and regulations, parking is not allowed on the streets. If you have a boat 
or additional vehicles and require storage please indicate on your contract and we will provide 
you with a key for the secure compound. The cost of using the storage compound for the 
summer season is $150 PER UNIT plus $7.50 GST. 

Registered campers are allowed to have overnight guests with one additional tent or RV for a 
maximum 4-night stay. Advance permission by management is necessary. The fee is $50 per night 
plus GST = $52.50 and is the responsibility of the registered camper.  We also have 3 rental sites 
in the very back row.  These are available for rent at the rate of $65 per night plus GST = $68.25 
and can be booked by calling Amy at 306-873-8565 

We still have some seasonal sites available. If you know of anyone who is looking for the perfect 
spot to spend the summer, please give them our contact info. If they take a site we will deduct 
$100 from your 2025 Seasonal rate! So spread the word!!!!! 

If you go on social media you may have noticed that Tobin Lake Leisure is the winner of ‘Best 
Campground’ in the 2024 NE BOB BEST OF THE BEST Awards!  We are thrilled and want to thank 
everyone who voted for us!  Please like and share our Tobin Lake Leisure Facebook Page and also 
visit our website tobinlakeleisure.com for all kinds of info! 

The Tobin Lake Rec Board in conjunction with Tisdale Day Camps is happy to announce there will 
be a Kids Summer Day Camp running the from July 30th – August 2nd for kids aged 6-12.  More 
information will follow! 

And lastly, Swimming Lessons! Once again, Makenna Furber will be offering a variety of swimming 
lessons at Tobin Lake this summer….. Please visit her FaceBook page Tobin Lake Swimming Lessons or 
email her directly at furbermakenna@gmail.com  

Once again, Welcome to Tobin Lake Leisure and we hope you enjoy your summer at Tobin Lake. 

Happy Camping! 

Roger & Amy Shipley  
 

Tobin Lake RV Leisure & Storage Ltd. 

P.O. 699 Nipawin, SK S0E1E0 

Email: tobinlakeleisure@sasktel.net 

Roger Cel: 306 873-7252 

Amy Cel : 306 873-8565 

tobinlakeleisure.com 
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